
The Honorable Cody Harris
Texas House of Representatives

I am requesting your support for and favorable passage of HB2006, a bill that will restore equal
and unrestricted access to original birth certificates for adult adoptees. This is a clean piece of
legislation that has bipartisan support in both chambers.

Supporting this vital human rights issue to ensure adult adopted persons are no longer treated
as second class citizens and are allowed the same access to their own accurate birth record as
non-adopted adults is greatly appreciated.

Thank you,
Kim Dimick
Founder, Gladney Adoptees for Rights and Equality (Core partner in the Texas Adoptee Rights
Coalition)
11311 Meadowchase Dr,
Houston, TX 77065
409-656-0498


